
From: Clyde Blair 
Sent: Monday, March 23, 2009 8:58 PM 
To: Public Information 
Subject: Attn: Chairman Bair - No to Toxic Assets Proposal 
Importance: High 
  
Dear Chairman Bair, 
  
I object to the proposal to use FDIC resources to cover "toxic assets". I and many others 
just moved our savings from the stock market to FDIC protected CDs, and now the 
administration is proposing to put the FDIC's assets at risk and our last hope of saving 
our investments with it. I have asked my senators to propose legislation to forbid this 
reckless use of FDIC assets. 
 
Clyde Blair 
Southgate MI 


